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To whom it may concern,

I'm writing to offer my support for proposal NZ-01w. As the public grows more aware of this
area and the wider Greater Yellowstone ecosystems, they will only start to use more and more
snowmobiles. This is understandable as the area is beautiful and the public land should be

enjoyed by the public.

But I would recommend that the Forest Service restrict the use of snowmobiles to the trail
only, as noted in proposal NZ-01w. The area is delicate and must be protected. I've seen
firsthand the damage that irresponsible snowmobilers can do to the trees, brush, and

surrounding area.
Thank you for your time.

Best,
Doug Stuart



